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The Maine Department of Labor (MDOL) is committed to helping all Mainers who are 
looking for work find meaningful employment and to helping employers find the skilled 
workers they need.  
 
This grant creates a focus on assisting individuals who have been impacted, directly or 
indirectly, by the opioid crisis. 
 
It is intended to serve:  
 

• Dislocated Workers: individuals laid off from their jobs 

• Long-term unemployed: people who have been unemployed for 27 weeks or 
longer (consecutively or non-consecutively) within the twelve-month period prior 
to enrollment   

GOALS:  

• Create opportunities for individuals in recovery from substance use disorder to 
receive the support, training, and guidance they need to access and maintain 
sustainable employment.   
 
Available services include:  

➢ career services such as career counseling and job search assistance 
 

➢ training/education or work-based training opportunities such as on the job 
training or work experience 

 
➢ supportive services, such as transportation, childcare, clothing, dental 

care, and technology 
 

• Provide opportunities for individuals, not necessarily impacted by the crisis, to 
enter fields that support opioid recovery such as addiction treatment, mental 
health, and pain management-related fields. 
 

• PEER CONNECTORS:  Are individuals with “lived experience” of substance use 
disorder/recovery who provide concrete support and encouragement to 
individuals enrolled in the grant.  

 

Services for this grant are provided by: Aroostook County Action Program, Eastern 
Maine Development Corporation, and Workforce Solutions through Goodwill Industries 
of Northern New England.  
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This grant is administered by Maine’s three Workforce Development Boards: Central 
Western Maine, Northeastern and Coastal Counties Workforce, Inc.  

 

 

For More Information 

 
AROOSTOOK COUNTY ACTION PROGRAM (ACAP) - 77 Main St., Presque Isle, ME 04769  
 
Kathy Williams, Program Supervisor: kwilliams@acap-me.org  207-554-4137 
 
In partnership with the Northeastern Workforce Development Board serving Aroostook County 
 

 
EASTERN MAINE DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (EMDC) - 40 Harlow St., Bangor, ME 
04401  
 
Loretta Alley, Senior Workforce Specialist: opportunitygrant@emdc.org  207-991-0459 
 
In partnership with the Northeastern Workforce Development Board serving Hancock, 
Penobscot, Piscataquis, and Washington counties 
 
In partnership with the Central Western Maine Workforce Development Board serving 
Androscoggin, Franklin, Kennebec, Oxford and Somerset Counties  
  
 

 
WORKFORCE SOLUTIONS - 190 Lancaster St. Ste. 200, Portland, ME 04101 
 
Email: Intake@workforcesolutionsme.org or call: 207.930.7047 
 
https://workforcesolutionsme.org/inquiry-form/ 
 
In partnership with Coastal Counties Workforce, Inc. serving Cumberland, Knox, Lincoln, 
Sagadahoc, Waldo and York Counties 
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